



Bonjour:

Well, the big trip to France is over. We drank lots of wine, ate lots of bread, and put on 10 pounds apiece. And it rained and rained and rained... Sure was great to get back and give Artie (that's what I call the new RT-cute, huh? (Well...) )some exercise. I hear lots of people have been doing some traveling this summer. Can't wait till next week to hear about everyone's trips.

August Meeting: We apreed to again donate \$100 to the AMA. Not bad, considering we ended up losing a couple hundred on the rally. Speaking of our rally—the T-shirt man had lots of iron-on transfers left, and Merle Cunningham will be giving them away at the next meeting.

Club Picnic: This will be the weekend of September 13-14, at East Harbor State Park. The club will pay for Saturday night camping and for beer, pop, and meat on Sunday. Chow time is 2 PM on Sunday. Everyone is asked to bring a dish. Let Don Smith (666-2528) or Jim Brower (836-7383 or 698-8000) know what you're bringing at the meeting or call them.

Don Smith had his tool-shed vandalized--lost all his tools. Anyone with extra tools to lend or donate, call Don.

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, September 9, at 8 PM at the Woodland Estates Party House on Oregon Rd. See you there. (Au revoir:)

Your BMW à deux,

alph & Mary

(OK, OK, no more French stuff:)